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REGISTRATION FORM 
(one per person) 

 
To be returned by 10 February 2012 at the latest 

 

Ms. □  Mr. □ First Name:  

Last Name:  

Name of Parliament/Chamber:  

Country:  

Function: 

Member of parliament: □ Senator: □ Aide or staff person: □ 
 

Full title: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

 
Participant’s direct email address1 

Office E-mail:  

Personal E-mail:  
 

[For parliamentarians only]  
 

Please list up to three parliamentary committees to which you belong  
1:  
 

 

2:  
 

 

3: 
 

 

 
Please return this form to: 
 
Inter-Parliamentary Union 
Chemin du Pommier 5 
Case postale 330 
1218 Le Grand-Saconnex/Geneva 
Switzerland 

Telephone: +41 22 919 41 50 
Fax: +41 22 919 41 60 
E-mail: postbox@mail.ipu.org 

 
IMPORTANT NOTE FOR PARTICIPANTS 

 
As is customary during meetings at United Nations Headquarters, security arrangements are very strict and no one 
may enter the United Nations premises without a special badge (for delegates and visitors).  In keeping with normal 
practice, delegations and diplomatic missions in New York will be invited to attend to all matters relating to visas, 
UN Badges, hotel reservations and transportation. Participants must therefore request their badge from their 
country's permanent mission to the United Nations in New York. 

                                                               
1 This information will be used to provide each individual participant with a copy of the final report of the meeting. Participants will also be registered 
to receive the IPU eBulletin, an electronic newsletter that provides information on IPU activities around the world.  
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